
Duffy Primary School 
Be Respectful, Responsible, Inclusive 

 

 
Address: Burrinjuck Cres, Duffy ACT, 2611 Email: duffyps@ed.act.edu.au  Phone: 61422510 

 

9 May 2024 

Year 4 National Museum of Australia  
Excursion Information for Parents 

Dear parents and carers, 

The following details relate to an educational excursion to National Museum of Australia 
which is being organised for Year 4 

Dates/time: Tuesday, 28 May 2024  10:30 AM-12:30 PM 

Purpose of excursion: Students will gain an understanding of what life was like in Australia pre 
1788. As part of our Connected World unit of inquiry, students will use the knowledge gained to 
create a personal inquiry into different perspectives from around Australia and how life has 
changed.  

Activities: Students will participate on a guided exploration of the Museum.  

Clothing and Equipment: Students are to wear full Duffy Primary school uniform including 
comfortable shoes and outer layers to suit the weather.  

Transport: Bus 

Excursion Organiser/Leader: Rachel Pummeroy and Teagan Gaukroger 

Assistant Leaders: Sarah Moore 

Cost: $12 

The school has made every effort to keep cost for this excursion at a minimum level. If necessary, parents or students can 
confidentially discuss support to meet the cost of the excursion with the Principal. Please contact the front office if you would like to 
speak with the Principal. 

 

Notes and money to Duffy Primary School front office by: Friday, 24 May 2024  
 

Excursion Risk Assessment: Available at the front office 

Contingency: If the excursion requires cancelling due to events beyond the School’s control, 
students will explore the online learning resources provided by the National Museum of Australia.  

Behavioural expectations: Students are expected to demonstrate our school values of being 
Respectful, Responsible and Inclusive at all times during this excursion.  

What to pack/bring:  

• Students are expected to wear full uniform and comfortable walking shoes.  
 
Staff accompanying students on excursions will take all reasonable care while the students are in their charge to 
protect them from injury and to control and supervise their behaviour and activities.  

Parents should be aware that staff members are not responsible for injuries or damage to property which may occur on 
an excursion where, in all circumstances, staff have not been negligent. Parents should warn children of the risk to 
themselves, to others and to property, of impulsive, wilful or disobedient behaviour. 

Kind Regards, 
Rachel Pummeroy and Teagan Gaukroger 

Year 4 Teacher 
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